
 

 

Nyaal Banyul Geelong Convention and Event Centre – Community Update – 20 

September  

Community Information Session 

Construction of the purpose-built convention and event centre has started and will be complete in 
2026. 
 
Join the project team to hear about the vision, design and construction progress and ask any 
questions you might have. 
 
10 October 2023, 6.30pm – 8.00pm 
Geelong Library, Wurdi Youang Room 
51 Little Malop St Geelong, Victoria 
 
For more information and to RSVP, please send an email to gcec@development.vic.gov.au. 
 
Works Update 
 
The project building contractor, Built has commenced site establishment works, including the 
installation of site hoarding and site amenities. We anticipate completion of the hoarding by October. 
 
Retention piling is scheduled to follow, with bulk excavation occurring concurrently and continuing 
through to the end of the year. 
 
More information 
Visit: development.vic.gov.au/gcec  
Email: gcec@development.vic.gov.au 
 


